
  August 5, 2021 Edition Activities for this Week 
• Friday 7pm Horseshoes - Meet at the North 

end of the clubhouse for an evening of fun and 
good competition! 

• Friday 7pm Texas Hold’em - just outside the 
Clubhouse - Anyone 18 years of age and older 
is welcome to play. There is a $20 buy-in. 
Everyone is welcome to come try your luck and 
show off your poker face!  

• Saturday Morning 50/50 - The 50/50 sellers 
will be going around. The proceeds  fund our 
activities throughout the season. If you miss 
the sellers coming around, stop and see John 
on Michelle 21 for your tickets! 

• Saturday 1pm - Paint & Sip 
with Jessie Furnia. It’s $25 per 
person. Come try your skill at 
painting someone roasting 
marshmallows over the campfire! 

• Saturday 7pm - Hayride: Meet at the 
office. Parents are encouraged to join the fun 
with your children. Masks required to ride. 

• Sunday 6pm - Darts - Come join in on the 
fun at the Clubhouse each Sunday evening! 
Please register at 5:45 so we can start 
promptly at 6pm. It will cost $1 to play. 

• Monday 7pm - Adult Bingo - Everyone must 
purchase an entry pack - Children must be 
accompanied by an adult - Snacks & Dabbers 
will be available for purchase.- Come try your 
luck – Cindy 

• Tuesday 7pm Horseshoes - Meet at the 
North end of the clubhouse for an evening of 
fun and good competition! 

Happy Birthday Happy Birthday to: 
• 8/6: Hannaha Bliziotis 
• 8/6: Ray Davies 
• 8/6: Beverley Maisonneuve 
• 8/6: Kailen Fletcher 
• 8/8: Ed Currie 
• 8/9: Shaylin Herne 
• 8/9: Shawn Harvey 
• 8/9: Felix Farkas 
• 8/11: Brenna Foote Daigle 
• 8/11: Erin Hilborne 

Happy Anniversary Happy Anniversary this 
week to the following: 

• 8/6: Darla & Allan Bilow 

Weekend Forecast 
• Friday - Mostly sunny skies. High 84F. Winds 

WSW at 5 to 10 mph. 
• Friday Night - A few clouds from time to time. 

A stray shower or thunderstorm is possible. 
Low 64F. Winds light and variable.  

• Saturday - Cloudy in the morning with isolated 
thunderstorms developing later in the day. 
High 81F. Winds SW at 5 to 10 mph. Chance of 
rain 30%. 

• Saturday Night - Scattered showers and 
thunderstorms. Low 61F. Winds light and 
variable. Chance of rain 60%.  

• Sunday - Showers early then scattered thun-
derstorms developing later in the day. High 
74F. Winds light and variable. Chance of rain 
50%. 

• Sunday Night - A few clouds from time to 
time. Low 58F. Winds light and variable. 

We are Hiring If you or someone you know 
has experience or interest in these positions, 
please contact us in the office. 
• Night Watchperson 
• Lifeguards. Candidates must 

be Certified and have a valid 
CPR certification. 

Updates from Previous Events: 
• Darts - We would like to thank everyone who 

came to darts on August 1st. As always it is a 
fun time to meet local campers and to have 
fun. It was a fun time as always. The winning 
team for the 501 Round Robin was Team 
Richard, Kurt, and Josh. The High/Low was 
played taking the low with Angie winning! High 
score for the Women was Angie with a 94 
while Josh scored the high spot for the men 
with a 100! 

• Adult Bingo - I would like to thank everyone 
that showed up for BINGO as things are 
slowly getting back to normal. We do have 
daubers available for purchase, but at this 
time we do not have any refreshments availa-
ble. I apologize for not getting anything in 
the newsletter last week about Cathy 
Jewtraw being our winner. This week’s winner 
was Amanda Sears! Please come out on Mon-
day nights and try your luck! Masks are 
optional if you are fully vaccinated. 

    Thank you, Cindy. 



Upcoming Activities: Here is a preliminary 
list of upcoming activities, with more details 
coming in future newsletters: 
• August 14 – Kid’s BINGO 
• August 14 – Halloween - Get your costumes 

ready for another Blue Haven tradition! More 
info to follow! Stay Tuned!  

• August 21 – Biathlon - Three age groups: 
 12-16, 17-40, and 40+  
 more information to follow 
• Labor Day Weekend: 

• Cardboard Boat Races - More info to 
follow. Start saving your cardboard for this 
fun event for participants and spectators 
alike! 

• September 4 – Kids Super Bingo 
• September 4 – Labor Day Festival 
• September 5 - “Take-a-Shot” Poker Run 
• September 5 - Labor Day Dance 7pm – 

11pm with the Band Just-Us 
“Take-a-Shot” Poker Run T-Shirts 
We are doing a Pre-order for T-shirts for the 
Poker Run. They will be $13 each and orders must 
be in by August 4th. The shirt is blue with white 
lettering. See either of the following for details: 
Larry at 19 Birchwood OR Holly at 44 Riverside 

Update for our Canadian Families! 
WE STILL MISS YOU! If you have not turned 
yours Inactive Benefit Agreement, please return 
it to the office as soon as possible. 
Newsletter Content  
Have an interesting story to tell? Do you have a 
recent or soon to be Graduate to celebrate? Any 
Birthdays? E-mail tm@plattsburghrvstore.com 
to have it included in future editions! 
MID-SUMMER GOLF CART SPECIAL: 
With the border being closed and the uncertain-
ty of when it will reopen, we have had a lot of 
concerns about golf carts. We have come up with 
a plan to take care of your cart and put it back in 
storage (INSIDE): 

• Checking air pressure in all tires and topping 
off as needed 

• Checking fluid level in all batteries and 
topping off as needed 

• Charging batteries and having ready for 
storage 

• Rinse off carts of any dust 
• Storing golf carts inside until May 1st 2022 

  SPECIAL $180.00 including tax  
  Must be paid when signing contract 

The Honor Flight Network’s mission statement is to Transport America's Veterans to Washington, D.C. 
to visit those memorials dedicated to honor their service and sacrifices. Holly Reyell just informed me 
that her father Richard Flora who also camps here at Blue Haven has been selected to go on the August 
28th flight to honor HIS service in our United States Army. This honor is something that is VERY near 
and dear to my heart as I was honored to be the guardian for my grandfather Larry McSweeney ’s flight 
back in September of 2014. In a couple of weeks, it will be Richard’s turn! One thing that they do for 
these Veterans is on the flight home, they have a “Mail Call” where they are presented with any letters, 
mementos, cards of thanks, or even just a simple “Thank You”. Of all the whirlwind emotions I experi-
enced with Larry on that day, our favorite part was to sit in his living room over the next few days with 
me reading those letters to him from not only family and friends, but true strangers alike. If there is 
ONE thing that I ask of each family here within the park, PLEASE write a letter, make a card, have your 
kids draw pictures. ANYTHING that you could put to words or in art form. TRUST ME when I say that 
they will cherish these more than you could EVER im-
agine. I will collect these in the office on behalf of 
Richard and his family through Sunday, August 15th. 

Richard Flora, I salute you for your contribution 
through your service to our beloved country! 

The North Country Honor Flight is made possible 
ONLY by donations and volunteers. If you can find it 
in your heart to donate to this amazing organization, 
please visit: http://www.northcountryhonorflight.org/donate.html 

http://www.northcountryhonorflight.org/donate.html

